
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
January 24, 2020 

 
A few, very important reminders: 
 

•  If the front door is closed and/or the arrival sign has been switched, please 
come into the office to sign your child in for the day.  We will NOT be 
admitting late arrivals without an adult beginning Monday, January 27.   

• Another procedural reminder – We have been understanding with items being 
dropped off in the office during the holiday season and upon return to school 
after the break; however, we find we have to begin to enforce the rule – “If it is 
forgotten, it stays forgotten” beginning Monday, January 27.  Your cooperation 
is appreciated (and we will be communicating this to the students as well =0).   

• One more…..CALL if your child is going to be absent.  Again, since the 
holiday break, we are finding an increased number of calls for safety that are 
generated from the office.  This is a required procedure when a student 
absence is not reported.  PLEASE be mindful of this expectation and be sure to 
let the office know of your child’s absence. 

 
Attendance letters were sent home to some families in recent weeks.  Although we 
understand that various events and calendar conflicts may result in a child’s absence, 
the district continues to remain committed to communicating the impact it has upon 
your child’s educational experience.   
 
HERE COMES THE…..BOOK FAIR!  We are so excited to host this annual event 
Wednesday and Thursday, January 29 and 30.   The PTO, in collaboration with  
Ms. Stochaj,  has been hard at work ensuring that this event will support each 
student’s reading life.  Remember, you can shop as a family on Wednesday evening.   
 
Enjoy the change in routine that the weekend brings!  j 
 

 
 

  
 
 


